
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
The DeKalb County Department of Watershed Management hereby gives notice that DeKalb County will 
hold a public hearing to consider a request for extension of the County’s sanitary sewer system for 
Creekwood Terrace, Decatur, Georgia 30030 located in DeKalb County, Georgia pursuant to a Petition 
submitted in accordance with Sec. 25-185, et. seq., Code of DeKalb County, as Revised 1988. The hearing 
impacts DeKalb County residents who live on or near Creekwood Terrace. If the Petition is approved by 
the Governing Authority, construction will be programed and the designated area on Creekwood Terrace 
shall become a special tax district and properties within the designated area shall be assessed a portion 
of the cost of construction. The public hearing will be held during the DeKalb County Board of 
Commissioners Regular Business meeting on Tuesday, January 12, 2021 at 10:00 a.m. This meeting will 
be conducted via teleconference (Zoom). Simultaneous public access to the meeting will be available (1) 
via live stream on DCTV’s webpage, and (2) DCTVChannel23.TV. The public is invited to watch the 
broadcast on DCTV's UStream link https://video.ibm.com/channel/dctv-channel-23), or join the meeting 
using the Zoom link (https://dekalbcountyga.zoom.us/j/7753778046), or by telephone (602-333-0032 or 
888-270-9936, conference code: 217687).  Further information about accessing the public hearing shall 
appear in the published Agenda.  

 


